
Prairie Christian Academy Newsletter  

November, 2020 

Report Cards & Parent/Teacher Interviews  

 The first report card for the year goes out Monday November 16th.   Elementary 
students will receive theirs at the end of the school day and the Secondary report 
cards will be available on the Parent Portal. There will be no hard copies printed of 
Secondary report cards. 
 Parent/Teacher interviews will be on Thursday evening Nov 19th for both Second-
ary and Elementary.  All interviews will be done through Zoom.     
 

The site for booking interviews will not be open until Nov 9th.   

On Nov 9th, please go to the PCA website and click on the Parent/Teacher Inter-

views link found there to schedule your interview time(s)  

or go to schoolinterviews.ca 

The booking code is mc7wm 

Follow the instructions to book your appointment(s).   

PLEASE NOTE: Once an appointment has been made, you will be sent an email 
confirmation with a zoom link. You will need to return to this email on the day of 
your appointment. 2 minutes before your appointment time, click on the zoom link  
(next to the teacher's name) and follow the onscreen instructions.  
 
Interviews are strictly 10 minutes only. To allow for technical issues it is vital that par-
ents keep to this schedule and end their appointments in a timely manner. If you 
think you will need more time, please discuss this with your teacher at the appoint-
ment. 

PCA School Phone # 403-443-4220 

Transforming Lives  Inspiring Learners To Discover,  

Discern and Defend Truth  /  Romans 12:2  

Look under Quicklinks on the PCA website 
for the Parent/Teacher Interviews link as 
well as the Powerschool Parent Portal link. 
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(ÅÒÅ ÉÓ ÓÏÍÅ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ ÒÅÇÁÒÄÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÐÌÁÎÔÓȡ 

¶ 0ÌÁÎÔÓ ÁÒÅ ÌÁÒÇÅ ÁÎÄ ÈÅÁÌÔÈÙ 

¶ 0ÏÉÎÓÅÔÔÉÁÓ ÁÒÅ Αρυ ÅÁÃÈȟ )ÎÄÏÏÒ (ÏÌÉÄÁÙ 4ÒÏÐÉÃÁÌ 0ÌÁÎÔȤ
ÅÒÓȟ /ÕÔÄÏÏÒ (ÏÌÉÄÁÙ 7ÒÅÁÔÈÓ ÁÎÄ /ÕÔÄÏÏÒ (ÁÎÇÉÎÇ 
'ÒÅÅÎÅÒÙ "ÏÕÇÈÓ ÁÒÅ Ασυ ÅÁÃÈȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ /ÕÔÄÏÏÒ 'ÒÅÅÎÅÒÙ 
!ÒÒÁÎÇÅÍÅÎÔ ÉÓ Ατυ ÅÁÃÈȢ 

¶ /ÒÄÅÒÓ ÁÒÅ ÄÕÅ ÏÎ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒ ρψÔÈȢ  
¶ 0ÌÁÎÔÓ ÁÒÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÐÉÃËÅÄ ÕÐ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ τÔÈ ÁÔ 0#!Ȣ 
¶ 7ÈÅÎ ÙÏÕ ÏÒÄÅÒ ÏÎÌÉÎÅ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÐÁÙ ×ÉÔÈ ÃÒÅÄÉÔ ÃÁÒÄ ÏÒ  
ÅÔÒÁÎÓÆÅÒȢ 

¶ )Æ ÐÕÒÃÈÁÓÉÎÇ ÄÉÒÅÃÔÌÙ ÆÒÏÍ Á ÂÁÎÄ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔȟ ÃÈÅÑÕÅÓ ÍÕÓÔ 
ÂÅ ×ÒÉÔÔÅÎ ÔÏ 0#!Ȣ 

 
ɉ3ÏÒÒÙȟ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ #ÁÓÈ /ÎÌÉÎÅ ÃÁÎÎÏÔ ÂÅ ÕÓÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÉÓ ÆÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÅÒ Ɋ 

tƻƛƴǎŜǩŀ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ  
0#! ÉÓ ÏÎÃÅ ÁÇÁÉÎ ÓÅÌÌÉÎÇ ÂÅÁÕÔÉÆÕÌȟ ÌÏÃÁÌÌÙ-ÇÒÏ×Î ÐÌÁÎÔÓ ÔÏ ÈÅÌÐ 
ÒÁÉÓÅ ÍÏÎÅÙ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ "ÁÎÄ 0ÒÏÇÒÁÍȦ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÐÌÁÃÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÏÒÄÅÒ 
ÏÎÌÉÎÅ ÁÔȡ 

ÐÒÁÉÒÉÅÃÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎÁÃÁÄÅÍÙȢÇÒÏ×ÉÎÇÓÍÉÌÅÓÆÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÉÎÇȢÃÏÍ 
ɉÔÈÉÓ ÌÉÎË ÃÁÎ ÁÌÓÏ ÂÅ ÆÏÕÎÄ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ 0#! ×ÅÂÓÉÔÅ ÁÎÄ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÐÁÇÅɊ 

 
"Ù ÐÕÒÃÈÁÓÉÎÇ Á ÂÅÁÕÔÉÆÕÌ ÐÌÁÎÔȟ ÎÏÔ ÏÎÌÙ ×ÉÌÌ ÙÏÕ ÂÅ ÓÐÒÅÁÄȤ
ÉÎÇ ÈÏÌÉÄÁÙ ÃÈÅÅÒȟ ÙÏÕ ×ÉÌÌ ÁÌÓÏ ÂÅ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔÉÎÇ ÏÕÒ 0#! ÂÁÎÄ 
ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍȢ  "Ù ÐÌÁÃÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ ÏÒÄÅÒ ÏÎÌÉÎÅ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÒÅÄÕÃÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ 
ÒÉÓË ÏÆ #/6)$ ÅØÐÏÓÕÒÅ ×ÈÉÌÅ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔÉÎÇ ÏÕÒ ÆÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÉÎÇ 
ÅÆÆÏÒÔÓȢ  4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȟ ×Å ÃÏÕÌÄÎͻÔ ÄÏ ÉÔ ×ÉÔÈÏÕÔ 
ÙÏÕȦ  



LƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ƳŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴǎΥ 
t/! ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ŀƴȅ ǇǊŜǎŎǊƛǇǝƻƴ ƻǊ 
ƻǾŜǊ-ǘƘŜ-ŎƻǳƴǘŜǊ ƳŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǿǊƛǧŜƴ 
ŎƻƴǎŜƴǘ ǎǘŀǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǘȅǇŜ ŀƴŘ ŀƳƻǳƴǘ ƻŦ ƳŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴ 
ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘΦ  ±ŜǊōŀƭ ǇŜǊƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ǘƘŜƴ ōŜ  
ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŜŀŎƘ ŘƻǎŀƎŜ ƎƛǾŜƴΦ aŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴ 
Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜŘΦ 

Weõre on the web! 

pca3hills.ca 
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Eva P. Nov 2 
Evangeline T. Nov 2 
Rebecca B.  Nov 3 
Nardo C. Nov 4 
Mrs. Sept  Nov 4 
Alek B. Nov 5 
Mrs. Dobson Nov 7 
Kayla Q. Nov 8 
Shawn M. Nov 10 
Grace Y. Nov 12 
Ryan S. Nov 17 
Lorraine E. Nov 18 
Justin M. Nov 19 
Ella Y. Nov 20 
Claire R. Nov 21 
Madeline B. Nov 22 
Mary P. Nov 22 
Jed C. Nov 23 
Nathaniel B.  Nov 23 
Bo M. Nov 24 
Josh S. Nov 25 
Daniel B. Nov 26 
Emily Q. Nov 28 
Tulston R. Nov 30 
Charlie S. Nov 30 

Happy Birthday!!  

Those celebrating birthdays in the 
month of November are:  

The subway lunch day fundraiser this month 
is on November 26th. Subs must be pur-
chased through School Cash Online. You will 
be able to purchase either a 6ó sub, a 12ó sub 
or a 6ó gluten free sub of your choice (as 
well as the toppings of your choice) and a 
cookie.  6ó for $5.75, 6ó gluten free for 
$6.75 and 12ó for $8.75.  Proceeds from this 
fundraiser go towards expenses for school 
events like the Terry Fox Run in September, 
Club 100 Picnic and Bike Roadeo in May, Fun 
Field day in June, etc. 

Pizza Lunch Fundraiser 
The pizza lunch day fundraiser is on the sec-
ond Thursday of every month so this monthõs 
will be on November  12th. Pizzas must be 
purchased through School Cash Online. You 
will be able to purchase a slice of pizza for 
$3.50 or a slice of pizza and drink for $4.50, 
or a slice of pizza and veggies for $4.50 or a 
slice of pizza and drink and veggies for 
$5.50.  Proceeds from this fundraiser will go 
towards our sponsor kids and missionary 
family until enough has been raised to sup-
port them for the year, then the rest of the 
year to support service and discipleship initi-
atives such as: Alpha, split chapel, serving at 
the Mustard Seed in Red 
Deer and other future initia-
tives  



Prairie Christian Academy Page 4 

November Calendar 
Nov 10  Remembrance Day Service 
 - regular chapel schedule 
Nov 11  School Closure ï Remembrance Day 
Nov 12  Pizza lunch fundraiser 
Nov 16  Elementary and Secondary Report 
 Cards (Secondary paperless, check 
 PowerSchool) 
Nov 17 Toonie Tuesday  - bring a Toonie for 
 Gifts for Grandparents 
Nov 18 Poinsettia orders due 
Nov 19  Elementary and Secondary Parent/
 Teacher Interviews  - through Zoom 
Nov 20  School Closure - In lieu of P/T Interviews 
Nov 26  Subway lunch fundraiser 
Nov 26 Elderly dress up day 

CƻǊ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦŜŜǎΣ  ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎΣ ŬŜƭŘ ǘǊƛǇǎΣ ǎǳōǿŀȅ ƭǳƴŎƘΣ ǇƛȊȊŀ 
ƭǳƴŎƘΣ ŜǘŎΦ  ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎƛƎƴ ƛƴǘƻΥ  ƘǧǇǎΥκκƎƻƭŘŜƴƘƛƭƭǎΦǎŎƘƻƻƭŎŀǎƘƻƴƭƛƴŜΦŎƻƳ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ 5ǊŜǎǎ ¦Ǉ 
5ŀȅ ƛǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ нсǘƘΥ 

9ƭŘŜǊƭȅ 5ŀȅ 

Chapel Schedule 
 

Elementary:  Thursdays  - 9:00am-9:30am Grs 2,4 & 6   
        - 9:40am-10:10am Grs K, 1, 3 & 5 
 Nov 5  - Samaritanôs Purse Presentation 
 Nov 10  - Remembrance Day service (Tues) - reg chapel times 
 Nov 19 - Pastor Mario Swampy 
 Nov 26  - Tony Baker 
 
Secondary: Thursdays   - 10:50am-11:20am Jr High   
      - 11:30am-noon Sr High 
 Nov 5  - Samaritanôs Purse Presentation 
 Nov 10  - Remembrance Day service (Tues) - reg chapel times 
 Nov 19 - Pastor Mario Swampy 
 Nov 26  - Tony Baker 
 
If there is someone you would recommend to speak in PCA Chapel (elementary or secondary), 
please contact  our Discipleship Director, Christy Wideman. 



t/! {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ CŜŜǎ ς ²Ƙŀǘ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŦƻǊΚ 
 
²Ƙȅ Řƻ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ Ǉŀȅ Ϸфпл όϷсфл ŦƻǊ нƴŘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΣ Ϸпфл ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǊŘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΣ Ϸл ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎύ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ tǊŀƛǊƛŜ 
/ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅΚ  IŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭ ōǊŜŀƪŘƻǿƴΥ 
  

ϝ/ŀǇƛǘŀƭ CǳƴŘ όŦƻǊ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ŀ ŦǳƴŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜǎ t/! ŦƻǊ ƳŀƧƻǊ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΣ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƳƻŘŜǊƴƛȊŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
ǇƭŀȅƎǊƻǳƴŘ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎύΦ /ƘŀǇŜƭ ǎǇŀŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ ǎƛȊŜŘ ƎȅƳ ǿŜǊŜ ŦǳƴŘŜŘ ōȅ t/!{Φ 
ϝ.ƛōƭŜ /ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ - ŀƭƭ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ƴŜŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƛǘƘ ŀǎǇŜŎǘǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǘǳŘƛŜǎΦ 
ϝ/ƘŀǇŜƭ - ŎƘŀǇŜƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΣ ƘƻƴƻǊŀǊƛŀ ǇŀƛŘ ǘƻ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎΣ ŜǘŎΦ 
ϝ{ǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ 9ƳǇƘŀǎƛǎ ²ŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ aƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ CŜǎǝǾŀƭΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŎƻǾŜǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘǎ ƻŦ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎΣ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŀŎǝǾƛπ
ǝŜǎΣ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƳǳǎƛŎΣ ŜǘŎΦ 
ϝ!ƴƴǳŀƭ ǎǳōǎŎǊƛǇǝƻƴ ǘƻ !·L{ όǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎƛǇƭŜ ƪƛŘǎ ŀƴŘ ƴŀǾƛƎŀǘŜ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜύ 
ϝ!ƭƭ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭƭȅ ōŀǎŜŘ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ŦŀŎǳƭǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎ ό!/{L ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊǎϥ /ƻƴǾŜƴπ
ǝƻƴΣ !/{L {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜΣ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǎŜƳƛƴŀǊǎΣ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΣ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎΣ ŜǘŎΦύ 
ϝ!ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎ LƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ ό!/{Lύ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇΦ 
ϝtǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ ƛƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƭŜƎŀƭ ŦŜŜǎ ŦƻǊ t/! {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ 
ϝaŀǊƪŜǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎǊǳƛǝƴƎΦ 
ϝ¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ όǎǇƻǊǘǎΣ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ ƭƛŦŜΣ ƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎΣ ŜǘŎΦύ 
ϝ{ŀƭŀǊȅ ŦƻǊ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ŀƴŘ 5ƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎƘƛǇ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΦ 
ϝ.ǳǊǎŀǊȅΣ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ .ŜƴŜǾƻƭŜƴǘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ŦƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ƛƴ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ƴŜŜŘΦ 

  
!ƴȅ Ŏƻǎǘǎ ŀǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŘƻǊƳƛǘƻǊȅ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ŀǊŜ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭƭȅ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŜǎ ǇŀƛŘ ōȅ ŘƻǊƳƛǘƻǊȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ 

A Note From the Fundraising Banquet Committee: 
 
 The PCA Banquet Committee has decided that this is a year to pause, remember and ex-
press thanks for all that has been accomplished through the many PCA supporters. Years ago, 
there were some deep financial needs and a group of PCA supporters created the Banquet as an 
opportunity for others to know the needs and help meet them. This seed of faith has grown and 
produced thousands upon thousands of dollars which has allowed PCA to flourish! Thank you to 
all of you who have given! 
 Over the years, God has blessed us with a chapel, classrooms and an enlarged gymnasium! 
We also have vehicles to transport students for sports, the arts, and field trips. We recently pur-
chased a new drumline and developed a recreational area which includes a playground, ball dia-
mond, gaga pits, and a 100 metre track. With your donations we have all of these debt free! 
We would like to take the time to thank you for you continued support and we will be continuing to 
honour the packages that you supported us with last year. Your business names will stay up on the 
banner in the gym as well as our website. We will also be taking out an ad in The Capital thanking 
our sponsors for their previous support. Over the past 15 years we are incredibly grateful for the 
support we have been shown from the many businesses and individuals in our area that continue to 
support us. 
 Some of you may still be interested in how you can continue to support the growth of PCA. 
Though we are not having a banquet, we still have dreams of bringing the final touches to our rec-
reational area. We still need to add a backstop for the ball diamond and a seating area around the 
playground. If we can raise approximately $20,000, we could make this a reality. If you are inter-
ested in donating to see this happen, please email Dave Amendt at david.amendt@ghsd75.ca or call 
at (403) 443-1126 and he can help you do this. 
 Please watch the following video highlighting some of the projects we have been able to com-
plete thanks to your support!  
 

https://youtu.be/eQTL42I8ZCo 
Sincerely,  PCA Banquet Committee 
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LD!κ{ƻōŜȅǎ DƛƊ /ŀǊŘǎ 
¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ǳƴƛǉǳŜ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊΣ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ Ŏƻǎǘ 
ȅƻǳ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ǎǇŜƴŘƛƴƎΦ  
9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƴŜŜŘǎ ǘƻ ŜŀǘΗ  ¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜǎ DƛƊ 
/ŀǊŘǎ ŀǎ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ 
с҈ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŎŀǊŘǎ ǎƻƭŘΦ  .Ŝ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ǎǘƻǇ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
ƻŶŎŜ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ƳƻǊŜ ŎŀǊŘǎ ǿƘŜƴŜǾŜǊ ȅƻǳ Ǌǳƴ ƻǳǘΦ  
wŜƳŜƳōŜǊΥ ǘƘŜȅ ƻǇŜǊŀǘŜ ƻƴ ŀ ŘŜŎƭƛƴƛƴƎ ōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻƳŜ ƛƴ ŘŜƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ ϷрллΣ Ϸмлл ŀƴŘ ϷрлΦ ¢ƘŜȅ 
Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǳǎŜŘ ŀǘ ŀƴȅ LD! ƻǊ {ƻōŜȅǎ ƛƴ ²ŜǎǘŜǊƴ /ŀƴŀπ
ŘŀΦ ¢Ŝƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΗ  
ό/ŀǊŘǎ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ǊŜƭƻŀŘŀōƭŜύ   

Student fees are due 
(not to be confused with Society Fees) 

 
A list of student fees can be found on the 

PCA website:  www.pca3hills.ca 
Click on ôDocumentsõ and scroll down to the 
ôSchool Cash Onlineõ directory, then 
ôStudent Fees payable thru SCOõ. 

 
All student fees owed by your student(s) 
can be found on your School Cash Online 
account and must be paid through this on 

line program. 

Food Hamper!! 
In the spirit of Christmas, we invite you 

to join us in donating to the Three Hills 

Food Hamper.  Send pantry items with 

your children to fill our bin to overflow-

ing.  We will be collecting items 

from November 16th to 30th. 

for Elementary Parents  
In order to get a true picture of your Elementary childõs progress based on their report card, log into Studentõs Achieve.  

Please go to the PCA Website:  pca3hills.ca  

On the lower right hand side, under Quicklinks, you will see a link that says òElementary Report Cardsó 

Click on it and enter.   Before clicking to access the Parent Portal, watch the Parent Portal Video Tutorial.  

 

Access the Parent Portal (you may want to save this as a bookmark for the future) and choose the type of User you are. 

You can register on your own as a new parent or you can use the system assigned user name and password sent 

home with your child last week.  

If you have already registered but donõt remember your password you can click on the password recovery link 

or call Joelle at the office.  
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The snow will soon be here to stay and students will 
be wanting to sled during recesses.  

 

Due to Covid restrictions, only certain 
grades per day will be allowed to be on the hill.  Students will not be able to 
bring their sleds into the school so they will have to be brought to school and 
taken home each day that they sled.  The amount of snow cover will determine 
when the kids can sled as well.  A plan will be developed regarding when 
grades can be on the hill.  

 

Please remember that only magic carpets or styrofoam type sleds will be allowed on the hill to 
avoid injuries.  No snowboarding is allowed.  

The Word on the Hill : 

zKf8+f¶8z 
As in past years, our school will be participating in the Samaritan's Purse shoebox drive. 
It has been left up to the Elementary teachers to decide whether their class will 
contribute as a whole or not.  Another option for all students and their families is to go to 
School Cash Online and donate towards the purchase of shoebox items. On Nov 13th, 
the PCA student council will use all money donations to purchase additional items 
needed for the Secondary shoebox packing party at the school that day from 3:30 to 
7:00pm. There is also a basket set up at the office that students/parents can donate 
to.  Please note that your Secondary students will participate in a contest to bring the 
most items/class for the shoeboxes with a class pizza party as the prize.  Additionally 
snacks will be available to purchase to help cover the $10/box processing fee.  
  
We recognize that many of you do shoeboxes as a 
family.  Please do not feel that you have to contribute to 
both.   All shoeboxes need to be ready to go by Nov 13th.  If 
you are putting together shoeboxes at home with your family 
and need a place to drop them off, feel free to bring them to 
the school on or before this date. 

Yearbooks are available to all Secondary students to purchase through School Cash Online.  Only purchased 

yearbooks will be ordered.  There will not be the option to buy a yearbook with cash in June after they arrive.  Please 
take note. 
If you or your child take pictures of PCA students in action (sporting events especially) we would 
love for them to be sent them our way!   Please email all pictures in their original size, and jpeg 
format, to:  michael.robertson@ghsd75.ca 
 
Additionally, if you are a parent of one of our honoured grade 12 students; please note 
that December 18 is the deadline to contact me about claiming a page for a tribute.  Let us know 
what size you want to submit and your School Cash Online account will be charged for pay-
ment.             Michael Robertson 
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Please note that all teachers can 
be reached through their school 
email addresses.   
 
Teacher addresses follow this 
general rule:   

 
firstname.lastname@ghsd75.ca 
 
Feel free to email them with 
questions or concerns regarding 
your child at any time. 
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PCAS Annual General Meeting 
 

The PCA Society was pleased to have 36 members, and 3 non-members in 

attendance at the 2020 AGM on October 27. Dave Amendt opened the 

meeting with prayer and expressed thanks to the board for their dedication 

to the work of the Society.  The meeting was held via Zoom and Sharyn Branson ex-

plained how this would work. Principal Darryl Hern presented a report. He updated the 

members on student numbers, the implementation and effectiveness of the Covid proto-

cols, and the restrictions on athletics from AHS and ASAA. He expressed gratefulness to 

be back in school and the support from parents. Sharyn Branson gave a Board Chair re-

port. She highlighted the following from this past year: successful opening of our pre-

school program, Spiritual Emphasis Week, Virtual Missionsfest, Mustard Seed service 

trips, Alpha for students, dorm update, mission trips, and reminded us of the faithfulness 

of God with the completion of our RAD project debt-free. She shared that due to Covid, 

there will be no mission trips this year and thanked the families who donated their fees 

back to the Society when school was shut down. She expressed gratitude to all the par-

ents and staff who do so much to make it possible for PCA to offer so many opportuni-

ties for our students to grow in their faith. The 2020/21 budget was presented by the 

chair; Sharyn Branson, and passed. There was a time for questions. Discussion was had 

on Covid-19 stats and control measures and spectator restrictions in athletics. Recogni-

tion was given for the years of service by outgoing board members Coralie Koch and 

Sharyn Branson. April Kielar was elected to the board and Janelle Atmore, Andrew Pe-

ters and Chad Reimer were reaffirmed for a 3 year term.  David James, Teresa Yeo and 

Rob Munchinsky each won a $50 gift certificate. Denise Lockhart closed the meeting in 

prayer.  
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